

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 15th June 2021

Re: Sports Day

I am writing to let you know that we will be holding our annual Sports Day this year but unfortunately, due to continuing Covid restrictions we are unable to invite parents to watch this year.

Sports Day will be on Wednesday 7th July. Each bubble will be kept separate in line with social distancing requirements and will be located around the school field. Each bubble will take part in 'bubble specific' events and there will be medal stickers awarded for 1st, 2nd, 3rd places along with an 'l'm a good sport' sticker for children who impress the judges.

We are trying to organise an ice cream van to attend but this is proving challenging. If we are able to make this arrangement you will be asked to send in £1 (in cash) on the day. I'll keep you posted about this.

Children should come into school wearing appropriate sports wear or PE kit and must be wearing appropriate footwear for running in.

I appreciate that it is disappointing that parents cannot come to watch our sports day and let's hope that things are very different next year. We will be videoing some of the races and posting a video on our YouTube channel.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D Cross

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY





















